
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 8, 2018 
 
To:  Whom it may concern  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,           
 
This letter is to certify that I have thoroughly revised and edited the manuscript entitled “The Dimensions of 
Hepatocellular Carcinoma Phenotypic Diversity”. I am a Professor at the Department of Pathology, 
Department of Medicine (Gastroenterology and Hepatology), University of Illinois at Chicago, Chicago, IL 
60612, USA. I have been teaching in different universities across the US for over 22 years.  
 
Sincerely Yours,  

 
Natalia Nieto, PharmD, PhD 
 

 

Natalia Nieto, Pharm. D., Ph. D. 
Professor 
Department of Pathology (MC 847) 
Room 130 CSN 
840 South Wood Street 
Chicago, Illinois 60612-4325 


